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Dear Parents/Carers 
 
 
 
 
 

 
22nd November 2021 

Dear Parents and Carers 

RE: Health Behaviour Surveys 

Our school has agreed to participate in a very important Health Behaviour Survey.   We have been 
asked to support the work of Haringey Council in the collection of good baseline data on children’s and 
young people’s health-related behaviour through an anonymous school-based survey.   
 
The survey will be done by the Schools Health Education Unit (www.sheu.org.uk) (which has previously 
undertaken survey work in Haringey schools).  

The questions concern a wide range of health behaviours, for example: 

 Home, family, relationships,  

 Emotional health and well-being,  

 Tobacco, alcohol (Y6), drugs (Y6) 

 Leisure and money  

 Healthy eating and exercise 
   

Each questionnaire is anonymous and confidential, and no pupil will be identified when the data is 
returned to the school.   

I hope you will agree with us that this is an exercise in which we wish to co-operate fully.  I will assume you 
do approve unless I hear otherwise and I look forward to working with you towards the future planning of 
health and wellbeing for our pupils and the wider school community.   

We will hold a copy of the questionnaire in the school office, and if you would like to examine it, you are 
welcome to do so by appointment – email admin@thewillow.haringey.sch.uk to request to see it. 

As part of the survey it will be helpful if your son/daughter brings their postcode  
(this will be used only for drawing maps of results in the area; your house will not be identified). 

The survey will be carried out in the next few weeks. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Dawn Ferdinand 

Headteacher 

 

The Willow Primary School and Broadwaters’ Children 
Centre 

Broadwaters Inclusive Learning Community 
Adams Road 

Tottenham 
N17 6HW 

Tel:  020 8885 8800 
Fax: 020 8885 8809 

Email:  admin@thewillow.haringey.sch.uk 
Website: www.thewillow.haringey.sch.uk 

Headteacher: Dawn Ferdinand/Deputy Head: Sarah Harris 
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